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WELCOME

April 9, 2025

Dear Board of Directors,

I would like to extend a warm welcome and congratulations as you begin a new term on the
Green Valley Recreation, Inc. (GVR) Board of Directors. The rewards and challenges of leadership
in the non-profit sector are unique. As a Director, you have the knowledge and abilities to serve
our members, but you may have questions about how to operate in this role. You may also want
a refresher on topics covered on this webpage.

This orientation webpage is designed to assist you in quickly identifying the information and
resources you may need to be effective as a Director of GVR. From the structure of the
organization to defining your role, this webpage provides an overview of the basics you need to
know and where you can get more details as needed. I hope that you will consult the webpage
on a regular basis when you have questions about non-profit governance and non-profit
operations.

All Green Valley Recreation staff members are eager to assist you with any information you may
require and to support you in the important work ahead. Please do not hesitate to let me know
when and how we can be of service to you.

Bes es,

Scott Somers
Chief Executive Officer
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